February 28, 2023

STARS Steering Committee Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher
Education

2401 Walnut Street, Suite 101
Phitadelphia, PA 19103

RE: Hope College STARS Report Submission 2023
Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering Committee,

| affirm that we have conducted a review-of the STARS report in full, that Michelle Gibbs,
Director for the Office of Sustainability, has responded to inconsistencies and errors identified
and that the necessary changes have been made to the report where revision was required
prior-to submission. 1 further attest that we have not been involved with the collection of any
data for the Hope College STARS report.

Sincerely,
Baonald Friesner%u/

Director of Institutional Research

Hope College




